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Congratulatory Message 

The Veterinary Association of Zambia (VAZ) extends its congratulations to  Dr. 
Daniel Ndambasia on his appointment as the Assistant Director for Marketing 
Authorisation at the Zambia Medicines Regulatory Authority (ZAMRA). Before 
this appointment he served as the Principal Registration Officer for Veterinary 
Medicines.  

This appointment affirms Dr. Ndambasia’s exceptional leadership, dedication 
and contribution to the field of veterinary medicine. 

VAZ is confident that he will continue to promote excellence in his new role at 
ZAMRA. 

We wish him success and fulfilment in his new role. 

 

Dr. Ruth Lindizyani Mfune  

VAZ Public Relations Officer 

 


